“MONGOFRE NOU"*
ISLA DE MENORCA

l6th May 1991

Miss Susan Taylor
35E 38th Street, N9 3J
NEW-YORK CITY, N.Y. 10016-2521

(Gran Bretaiia)

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your letter of 8th April, which I received
recently coming back from Australia.

This letter should have been answered before but a big shower
and a thunder storm fell upon Mongofre and my room and my new
librairy were flooded.

Therefore, we have to be waiting for a new stationery, new
typewriter and the reconstruction is going on and we look

ahead with more and more troubles.

In September, we will wait for you but only betwwen the 7th

and the 1l4th. Later on, we have a very important family affaire
and we will not have none a minute nor a room.

I hope that this invitation is accepted by you and with the hope

of the joy to see you again, Jacqueline and I send you all our
love. . : i

Fernando A. Rubid
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